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Barnes County Commission 
October 18, 2022 

Valley City, ND  58072 
 

The Barnes County Commission met in regular session on Tuesday, October 18, 2022 with Cindy Schwehr, Vicky 
Lovell, Bill Carlblom, Pete Paulson, and Shawn Olauson present. Chairman Carlblom called the meeting to order at 
8:00 a.m., roll-call was taken, the Pledge of Allegiance was recited, and the Agenda was reviewed. 
 

Human Service Zone – Copier Request 
Mandi Freije, Buffalo Bridges Human Service Zone Director, presented a proposal for copier replacement. Bill 
Carlblom moved to approve purchase of a used copier and two scanners from Central Business Systems at a cost 
of $4,407.48, plus a maintenance contract at $26.88 per month; Vicky Lovell seconded the motion. Motion carried 
upon roll-call vote, with all members voting “yes”.   
   

Auditor – Minutes / Local Permit 
Pete Paulson moved to approve the October 6, 2022 minutes; Shawn Olauson seconded the motion. Motion 
carried. Cindy Schwehr moved to approve an Application for a Local Permit – Raffle from Hungry Pelican, 
contingent upon State’s Attorney review and approval; Pete Paulson seconded the motion. Motion carried upon 
roll-call vote, with all members voting “yes”.  

 
Commission Discussion 

Commission discussion included portfolio reports. Also discussed Highway Department flooring request and 
Extension furniture replacement.  
 
With no further business, Vicky Lovell made a motion, seconded by Shawn, to adjourn the meeting.  Motion carried 
unanimously, and the meeting was adjourned at 8:42 a.m. 
 
Bill Carlblom, Chairman  
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